
     TABLED MATTER 
     2017 JULY 10 

 
Item 5(4), Manager’s Reports 

Open Council Meeting 2017 June 12 
 

4. REVIEW OF BURNABY ARTS COUNCIL PROPOSAL FOR A 
NEW ART GALLERY___________________________________ 

 

 
The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Planning and 
Building and Director Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services responding to 
the request from the Burnaby Arts Council regarding their submitted 
proposal for a new art gallery. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1.  THAT Council confirm its support for the existing policy framework 
for the visual arts in Burnaby. 

2.  THAT Council advise the Burnaby Arts Council that development of a 
new art gallery for the City is not supported, in accordance with 
established city policies. 

3. THAT a copy of this report be sent to the Burnaby Arts Council. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR MCDONELL 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR JOHNSTON   
 
THAT the recommendations of the City Manager be adopted. 
 

- tabled  
 

Mayor Corrigan referred to a request by the Burnaby Arts Council - that 
City Council postpone consideration of the report to provide the Burnaby 
Arts Council with the opportunity to review the report and provide 
comments to Council at a subsequent meeting.   

 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR MCDONELL 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR JOHNSTON 
 
THAT this item of business be now TABLED. 

                                                                         CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY  
 

 Copy:  City Manager 
 Director Planning & Building 

Director Parks, Rec. & Cult. Services 
Director Finance 

   


